
 

 

This Week’s Highlights 

• Nursery have been retelling the story of Goldilocks and the 

three bears. We have also explored playing musical 

instruments loudly for Daddy Bear and quietly for baby Bear. 

• In Reception this week we enjoyed the story of “Whiffy 

Wilson the wolf who wouldn’t go to bed.” We learned how 

sleep is good for us and designed some pyjamas to help him 

to sleep. 

• Year 1 have worked hard this week to write their own set of 

instructions on how to build a class bear. 

• Year 2 have enjoyed writing their own versions of ‘The 

Queen’s Handbag’ story-ideas have ranged from missing 

tiaras to Corgis and lots of children blamed it on the butler!  

• Year 3 have been learning all about forces. They have 

conducted their own science experiment to explore how 

friction slows down a toy car! 

• Year 4 have been working hard writing their own narrative in 

English about the Trolls and the Bogeys! We also enjoyed our 

wonderful harvest assembly and a big thankyou to all parents 

for their kind donations. 

• Year 5 have made their own Roman mosaics using batik and 

dye, please look on the website to view photos of the children 

hard at work! 

What’s Coming Up Next Week? 

• Year 4 will be starting their new topic ‘Ferry across the 

Mersey’ next week.  

• Year 5 will be making their own rockets in DT and hopefully 

launching them at the end of the week (weather permitting). 

• Year 6 will be taking part in a Poetry workshop at Parr 

Library next Friday, where we will be focusing on Haikus and 

Rap.  
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Next week, our 

value is respect. 

 



[Type a quote from the document or the summary of an 

interesting point. You can position the text box anywhere 

in the document. Use the Drawing Tools tab to change the 

formatting of the pull quote text box.] 
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This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery - scared Year 3- peak 
Reception - Healthy Year 4 –  appreciate 
Year 1 – imagination Year 5 - solemn 
Year 2 – monarch  Year 6 - gracious 

 
Problems of the Week 

For a chance to win a fabulous maths puzzle, complete one of the 
problems below and post the answer in the box in the foyer. Remember, 

you can write your answer on any paper, just remember to write your 
name on it. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

We demonstrated resilience this week: 

Nursery: Lila W,Charlie 
S, Pippa D, Aisla G 
 
Reception: JaSmie C, 
Mason C, Riley D, 
Amelia H 
 

Year 3: Sydney A, Daniel 
B, Maibon B, Keira G 
 
Year 4: Jim H, Ella L, 
Alex G, Paula N 
 

Year 1: Aidan O, Alex S, 
Milena P, Eryn M 

Year 5: Lucas K, Joe A, 
Jack W, Lexi H 

Year 2: Maizie PC, 
Amelia Mer, Riley M, 
Olivia 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6: Casie A, Bethany 
W, Katherine S, Lewis T 

 

Sports News 
Some of our Year 6 boys are taking part in a football tournament on 

Tuesday 1st October. Good luck boys!  

A massive well done to Riley Dwyer who has done really well in his 

recent boxing event. Also, well done to Aiden Stuart who scored the 

winning penalty that led his team to victory. 

Young Citizens 
KS1 – Frankie B, LKS2- James S, UKS2- Taylor J 
Attendance Winners 
Early Years – Mrs Glynn’s Class 100% 
KS1 – Mrs Boydell’s Class 98.3% 
LKS2 – Mrs Onyett’s Class 99.2% 
UKS2 – Miss Halligan and Miss Kellett’s Class 
96% 
MathsWhizz Champion –  Courtney P Y6KK 

Reading Plus Champion – Courtney P Y6KK 

 

 https://www.allansonstreetprimary.co.uk 

 

 

https://www.allansonstreetprimary.co.uk/

